
ORILUAPOWER 
Energizing Our Community 

February 1, 2011 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re: Orillia Power Distribution Corporation - Application for 2011 
Electricity Distribution Rates EB-201 0-01 06 

Telephone: (705) 326-7315 
Fax: (705) 326-0800 

Orillia Power Distribution Corporation ("Orillia") filed an application seeking new 
distribution rates to be effective May 1,2011 based on the 2011 IRM3, The 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) is the only intervenor in this 
proceeding, Odilia filed responses to Board Staff and VECC interrogatories on 
January 6, 2011, Written submissions were filed by Board Staff and VECC on 
January 26, 2011, 

Orillia has reviewed the submissions and agrees with the positions of Board Staff 
and VECC in regards to proposed adjustments to the revenue-to-cost ratio model 
and the proposed updated LRAM amount of $114,517, 

Odilia has no further submission and would like to thank Board Staff and VECC 
for their cooperation in this matter. 

Yours truly, 

{79/-J~ 
Patrick Hurley B, Math" CMA 
Treasurer 
Orillia Power Distribution Corporation 

C,c, John Mallinson, President & Secretary 
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